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Board of Health
October 7, 2017
10:00AM
MINUTES

New Business:

Other:

Title 5 Local Upgrade Request for 14 Foster Street, Curley and Hansen Land
Surveyors

This septic system was installed in August. When installing the septic tank, the installer
encountered a large rock that was tied into the corner of the house foundation. Instead of
moving the rock, the installer shifted the tank to the right of the house. When the as-built
was being surveyed, it was determined the tank was nine feet from the abutting property
and not ten. A variance request is being proposed for a reduction of separation between
the septic tank and the property line, from 10 feet to 9 feet.

Mr. Ogilvie made a motion to approve the local upgrade requests per the as-built plan
dated September 26, 2017. Mr. Jensen seconded, vote carried unanimously.

The flu clinic will be held October 12, 2017 from 12-6 and October 26, 2017 from 4:30-
7:30PM.

Avon will participate in Randolph’s Household Hazardous Waste Day. The event will be
held on October 21, 2017 from 8 to 12 at the Randolph High School Parking Lot.

Next Meeting:

Thursday October 12, 2017 at 6:30PM in the Board of Health Office.

Adjourned at: 10:17 AM
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